Thursday, October 23, 2004
Jane Smith
SE 101 Teaching Assistant
E2-1318
University of Waterloo

200 University Avenue West

Waterloo, Ontario

N2L 3G1

Dr. J. Atlee

Director of Software Engineering

Software Engineering

Davis Centre

University of Waterloo

200 University Avenue West

Waterloo, Ontario

N2L 5G1
Dear Dr. Atlee,

Re: Submittal of Engineering Analysis Report

 Attached is a copy of my report, entitled An Analysis of Breakfast Foods in the Engineering Society Coffee and Donut Shop, submitted for your approval.  I am currently working as a WEEF TA for the SE 101 course and my duties include supervising lab sessions and advising students on how to write proper technical reports.  I, having completed my 2B term as a University of Waterloo software engineering student, prepared this report to inform my fellow WEEF TAs about the breakfast food options available in the Engineering Society Coffee and Donut shop.  The report details the steps I took in determining which breakfast food I would rather eat with my coffee.
I would like to thank Melanie Fake who, as the Engineering Society Coffee and Donut Shop staff person, provided extremely useful information in helping me accomplish my goal.
I hereby confirm that I have received no help, other than that mentioned above, in writing this report. I also confirm this report has not been previously submitted for academic credit at this or any other academic institution.
Sincerely,
JSmith
Jane Smith
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